
 
       

Thanks to everyone for sharing 

their videos with the 

communications department.  The 

school communities are loving 

them!  Please continue to share 

your video links with us via 

Facebook, Twitter or Instagram or 

email us at 

communications@sd68.bc.ca.   

Don’t hesitate to reach out, should 

you need some assistance. 

Happy filming!  
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RETIREES 

With things looking a little  

different this year, and gatherings 

prohibited, we wanted to ensure 

retiring staff members were given a 

shout out. Congratulations to the 

following retirees! 

Diane Bunnah, Jane Carroll, 

Karen Clevette, Greg Denslow, 

Doug English, Carol Girard, 

Susan Merritt, Karina Younk 

Email communications@sd68.bc.ca 

if you know someone who is 

retiring.   

 

CONTACT 
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To submit an item for  
NLPS News; email  

communications@sd68.bc.ca   
or call 250 741-5273 

 

Submit an Item 

Current and past issues of NLPS News 
can be found at sd68.bc.ca 

COVID-19 
District announcements, 

provincial announcements 

and links about the COVID-19  

(novel coronavirus) can be 

found here. 
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  COVID 

At the Education Committee 

meeting held on Wednesday, 

May 6, the committee received 

an update from the Department 

of Learning Services about the 

response to Covid-19 as well as 

information about a student 

data and analytics tools used to 

monitor Indigenous student 

performance. 

 

See the full report here. 

            
            Learning at Home 

            
Staff have created a Learning at 

Home website, designed for  

parents. Resources include 

 Literacy, Numeracy, Well-being  

& Digital Citizenship. 

Find out more.  
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